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we're so glad you're here!
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D E A R  S T U D E N T ,

Student Council Speeches
The highlight of the week was the Student
Council Election, a significant event that
marks the selection of new members of the
council by the school through voting. 

The nominees for the various roles of the
council delivered speeches in the school
assembly to garner support for them. 

The whole school voted through the
traditional ballot box method to elect the
new members.

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1N2IqKmLt8EbnOWOExidfC4pxJADN_Mq3


V O T I N G

Student Council Election

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

It was heartening to see the enthusiasm and energy of the students while they
cast their votes and I hope their excitement will be intact when they grow and
vote to elect leaders for our country. The election reminded the students of the
power of choice and reinforced the faith in democracy where every one’s voice is
heard and every one’s vote is counted. I thank Mr. Maharaj for successfully
spearheading the election process and Ms. Dollina and Ms. Vaishnavi for their
assistance in the preparation process and smooth conduct of the election. 

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Lj-6SQoK9UlZh73jIbihvsa82VM2QeMl
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ZFeSGik33QBrEIpIGh5yJ5zdXxzAX5Uz?usp=sharing


The class observation by PYP parents is a bold initiative that very few schools
can claim to practice. It shows the conviction and commitment the school
has in its teaching and learning practices and the confidence in the
implementation of those practices to improve student learning.

The feedback from parents is taken in the right spirit and is used to enhance
our efforts in providing quality learning experiences to our students. 

Class Observation
P Y P  P A R E N T S

F I N D  O U T  M O R E

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ENo_4W6D3Qtp15wfSDL1ih4DIBn4XNEW?usp=sharing


Artwork Learning

The students of Grade 7 did an
investigation on their favourite
artist’s style of work and the
elements that made the artwork
unique. They gained valuable
information as to how the various
elements like line, shape, form,
texture and colour can impact the
artwork profoundly in combination
with each other.  They made
individual presentations to their
peers, showcasing their
Communication and Research skills.  
I appreciate our Arts Teacher Mrs.
Anitha for conceiving and
implementing this activity.

HUS prides itself in having exceptional talents in sports and the recent
testimony to that fact is the achievement of our DP 2 student Manasa
Kannan who bagged the First Place in the State Level Silambam Open
Championship under the Double Stick Category. She also won Second
Place in the Silambam Individual Event. HUS wishes Manasa many
more laurels in the long run.

State Level Achievement 
S I LAMBAM

CERT I F I CATE

Every week I will keep highlighting the wonderful learning experiences
our children go through in their classes.

As I conclude my newsletter I wish you a Wonderful Weekend!
                            


